DECEMBER 1993

A Publication of the GTO Association of Central Ohio

TO ALL MY GTO FRIENDS:

THIS WILL BE MY LAST LETTER TO YOU AS YOUR PRESIDENT.

I WAS FIRST ELECTED VICE PRESIDENT IN 1988 WITH DONNA LANDIS
AS YOUR PRESIDENT. 1IN 1989 JEFF RUFFER WAS THE PRES. AND 1
CONTINUED TO BE THE VICE PRES. IN 1990 I BECAME THE FIFTH
MEMBER TO BE PRESIDENT OF THE GTOACO. IT HAS BEEN FUN THE
LAST FIVE YEARS AND 1 HAVE ENJOYED EVERY MINUTE OF IT, BUT
NOW IT'S TIME TO VOTE IN A NEW MEMBER TO BE OUR LEADER. 1
HOPE THE MEMBERSHIP WILL GIVE OUR NEW PRESIDENT THEIR FULL
COOPERATION. THANKS FOR ALL THE MEMORIES.

WHEN YOU GET YOUR PAW PRINTS THIS MONTH PLEASE TAKE THE
TIME TO VOTE FOR THE NEW OFFICERS. IT ONLY TAKES A MINUTE OF
YOUR TIME TO VOTE AND DROP IT IN THE MAIL. BETTER YET BRING
IT TO THE DECEMBER 8TH MEETING AND GIVE IT TO US IN PERSON.
HOPE TO SEE A RECORD CROWD AT THE MEETING.

WELL THANKSGIVING IS OVER AND CHRISTMAS IS JUST A FEW
WEEKS AWAY. I HOPE EVERYONE HAD A NICE THANKSGIVING AND HAS
A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR.

DON'T FORGET THE HOLIDAY PARTY IS GOING TO BE AT ESTILL
AND CATHY CAUDILL'S THIS YEAR. THEY LIVE AT 9275 ALKIRE RD.
GROVE CITY, OH. YOU WILL FIND A MAP IN THIS ISSUE OF THE PAW
PRINTS. IF YOU ARE PLANNING ON COMING PLEASE LET US KNOW BY
CALLING CATHY AT 614-878-0898 OR NANCY WHALEY AT 614-837-4372
OR JIM EVANS AT 614-927-5302 WE NEED TO KNOW HOW MUCH FOOD
AND DRINK WE NEED TO BUY.

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK ANDY SYRKIN FOR BRINGING HIS
SLIDES TO THE NOVEMBER MEETING. IT WAS VERY INFORMATIVE AND
WE ENJOYED THEM VERY MUCH - THANKS AGAIN ANDY.

I GUESS THAT'S ALL I HAVE TO SAY. SEE YOU AT THE
MEETINGS AND AT THE CLUB EVENTS.




Thank you

The GTO Association of Central Ohio would like to thank Nancy

Whaley and Jim Evans for the extra effort that they gave over the
past years as officers.
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DEC. 8TH REGULAR MEETING

DENNIS PONTIAC
2900 MORSE RD.
COLUMBUS, OHIO
T7:00 PM

GTO Association of Central Ohio
1993 Officers

President Jim Evans
13791 Cable Road

Pataskala, OH 43062 CALENDAR 94'

614/927-5302
JAN. 12TH REGULAR MEETING
Vice President Jeff Inskeep DENNIS PONTIAC
598 Old Coach Road 2900 MORSE RD.
Westerville, OH 43081 COLUMBUS, OH.
614/891-6679 7:00 PM
Secretary Nancy Whaley

JAN. 22ND HOLIDAY PARTY
ESTILL & CATHY CAUDILL'S
9275 ALKIRE RD.

305 S. Market Street
Lithopolis, OH 43136

614/837-4372
GROVE CITY, OH.
Treasurer Richard Whaley 7:30 PM
614-878-0898
Directors 2yr. Gary Turnmire FEB. SWAP MEET
513/484-3265 DENNIS PONTIAC

2yr. Bill Hartley
614/685-6525

1yr. Mark Baker
614/653-4948

2900 MORSE RD.
COLUMBUS, OH.

JUNE 12TH SPRING SHOW

DENNIS PONTIAC
2900 MORSE RD.
COLUMBUS, OH.



GTOACO MEEITNG NOVEMBER 10, 1993

Meeting was called to order by Jim Evans, Prez. Treasurer report given by Nancy Whaley.

01d Business: The vote on winners circle passed at a vote taken at previous show. It
was brought up that we didn't have a quorum. Guy Sayer asked what cars would be in
winners circle. Best of Show, Best GTO, Best Firebird and Best Pontiac. The car owners
wouldn't have to pay to be in show, and they will still be eligible for door prizes and
will be given a very niee plaque. Mr. Sawyer thought it was more prestigious to be in
winners circle. That way you are seeing the best and still offering the opportunity for
others to win these awards. Gary Turnmirer stated it threw you out of running for money.
Bill Hartley stated he want to compete against the best the second next car might not
deserve to get the best of award but would. Guy Sawyer made motion to have winners circle
for show in 1995. Vote was taken 6 for 3 opposed. Motion carried. 1995 show will have
a winners circle. This will be noted on the flyers /

Holiday Party: January 22 at 7:30p.m. at Estill and Kathy Caudilles home in Grove City.
It was decided to have door prizes again this year. Evans and Whaley will purchase.

Swap Meet: February 20, 1994. This is on a Sunday and we will have use of both buildings
again. Kevin Johnson will be coordinator with the help of Frank Block in case Kevin is
at hospital with new baby. o

Nominations of Officers. At last months meeting Jan Benson was nominated for President,
Dave Benson nominated for Vice President. We have not heard from them if they accept this
nomination. Jim opened the floor for nominations. Jeff Inskeep nominated Richard Whaley
for Treasurer seconded by Bill Hartley. Neal Blankenship nominated Jeff Inskeep for Vice
President. Steve Salerno was nominated for Board of Directors. Jim Evans will not run
for President again. But he will continue as editor of Paw Prints if he gets help in the
way of articles.

Andy Syrkin stated that we always rely on the same people to do work and no one wants the
job as President. If you want club to coéontinue someone has to setp up or else fold the
club. Everyone wants it to continue then someone must step forward. It is a shame that

a club that has put on three of the best national meets, holds a swap meet and a great
local show cannot find a president. Frank Block after much duress stated he would

run for President. Jim Evans offered his help and Frank stated that he was going to need
all the help from the club he could get. If there is someone else who wants to run for
President please step forward now and let Jim Evans know. Dave Benson was nominated for
secretary job. Jim will contact Dave and Jan about the nominations. Gary Turnmire nominated
Guy Sawyer for board of directors which is a two year position.

Nominations are: :

Jan Benson President Jeff Inskeep Vice President Richard Whaley Treasurer
Frank Block President Dave Benson Vice President Dave Benson Secretary
Guy Sawyer Director Steve Salerno Director

Anyone else interested in running for office please call Jim Evans. Number printed in
fromt of Paw Prints.

Spring Show: June 12 which is a Sunday. There was question that we could be in conflict
with the 0l1d Timers Show in Lancaster and would loose the Pontiacs and Pontiac judges.

Tt was decided if in conflict to move up one more week to June 5th. Jim Evans volunteered
to be show chairman. Jeff Inskeep asked Neal Blankenship to develope a real scoresheet

for Pontiacs and Firebirds. Neal stated he would. Guy Sawyer ask if going 6o divide

68-74 restored class. Jim stated that last two years only has in 1992 7 cars in

1993 there were 12. No one would come up with a solution as to where to divide the cars

so it was left that would decide the day of show if class needs to be divided. It is stated
on flyers as such.



Jeff Inskeep stated we need to establish a minimum number of votes or percentage to pass
anything that the club want to vote on. Or do we want to leave the vote on matters to the
board of directors. It was decided that the board of directors could not do the voting on
some matters. It was tabled until next month so members in attendance had more time to think
about this matter.

50/50 Winner was Frank Block $12.00 went to our charity fund.

Meeting was adjourned so that we could watch and listen to Andy Syrkin show us slides on
how to restore a GTO. The slides were on his National Show, Best of Show 1965 Black
Convertible. The slides showed us that Andy went to a lot of time to make sure that

this auto was the best of best and nothing was left out. Thanks goes to Andy for taking
the time and we really enjoyed it.

MEMBERS AT THE NOVEMVER MEETING WERE FRANK BLOCK, JEFF DRUMM,
NANCY WHALEY, JOHN HOLLAND, GUY SAWYER, GARY TURNMIRE, JIM
LOWRY, ANDY SYRKIN, BILL HARTLEY, KEVIN JOHNSTON, JEFF
INSKEEP, STEVE SALERNO, NEIL BLANKENSHIP, AND JIM EVANS.

WE HAD TWO GUEST'S FRED PETERS AND FRAN NICHOLS.

GTOACO AGENDA
DEC. 8, 1993

1) TREASURER'S REPORT

2) OLD BUSINESS
(WINNERS CIRCLE FOR
1995 SPRING SHOW)

4) HOLIDAY PARTY

5) SWAP MEET

6) SPRING SHOW

7) NEW BUSINESS

8) 50-50 DRAWING

9) MOTION FOR ADJOURNMENT
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Directions to Holiday Party at Estill & Cathy Caudill's
Date: January 22, 1994
Time: 7:30 p.m.
RSVP: 614/878-0898, Estill & Cathy or
614/837-4372, Nancy Whaley
614/927-5302, Jim Evans
Take Broad Street (RT. 40) then Southbound on Darby Creek Road or take

Geogesville Rd Southwest off of I-270 to Norton Rd.; either route will get you to
Alkire Road. Their address 1s 9275 Alkire Road, 878-0898.
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Please vote for only one per office
Please Return By mail or bring to December 8, 1993 meeting

President D Dave Benson
D Frank Block

M

Vice- Pres. [_] Jeff Inskeep
Secretary [ ]7an Benson
Treasurer [ JRichard Whaley
Director D Steve Salerno
2Year [ ]Guy Sawyer

1993 GTOACO Member Signature
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1964 GTO ReGISTRY
If you own a ‘64 GTO, then you should
know about the 1964 GTO Registry.
Founded to benefit all owners of the
“original” musclecar, the registry’s main
purpose is to organize information and
documentation of existing cars and to
provide such information to all owners. Since
1990, it has been conducting a nationwide
search for owners of ‘64 GTOs. In doing so,
the registry has put together quite a bit of
information regarding codes, options,
production quirks and assorted tidbits of
trivia. They can also assist owners with
questions concerning restoration. The registry
is computerized and is available to all
owners of ‘64 Goats. For more information,
contact John Schuh Jr., 429 Gwendolyn,
Milford, Ml 48381; 313-685-8372.

FOR SALE: 1965 GTO HARDTOP, DARK BLUE, BLUE INT., 4-BARREL,
3-SPEED, CONSOLE, POSI, MATCHING NUMBERS, PHS DOCUMENTATION,
ONLY 1,000 MILES ON COMPLETE ENGINE OVERHAUL-RUNS GREAT,
COSMETIC WORK IS THE ONLY THING THAT IS LEFT TO DO TO MAKE A
FINE SHOW CAR. CALL JON AT 614-766-0971

WILL MAKE A GREAT CHRISTMAS GIFT.
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Jim Evans

13791 Cable Road
Pataskala, OH 43062
614/927-5302




